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October 4, 2023 
 
Dan Doug 
Grant Bros Construction Ltd 
P.O. Box 1027 
Basalt, CO 81621 
 
 
Re:  Loesch Pit, M-1981-068, Annual Report Adequacy Review Letter 
 
Dear Mr. Doug, 
 
The Division received your submittal of the Annual Report Map and Fee for the Loesch Pit on October 2, 
2023.  Thank you for your timely submittal.  During the Division’s review of the submitted materials an 
adequacy item was identified with the Annual Report Map.  The Division has the following adequacy 
question; 
 
1.  The map was signed with a date of October of 2018.  Have there been any major changes at the site 
since 2018?  If so please update the annual report map to reflect any new changes that have occurred at 
the site since 2018. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, Please feel free to contact me at (303)-866-3567 x8185. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Clayton Wein 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
clayton.wein@state.co.us 
 
cc: Travis Marshall, Senior Environmental Protection Specialist 
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